
 
 
Case No. ISL-W-23-01 
Contact: Adam Rush                                                                                  
Office: (208) 334-0339 
E-mail: adam.rush@puc.idaho.gov 
 
NEWS RELEASE: Deadline approaches to submit written comments in Island Park Water 
Company case 
 
BOISE (April 7, 2023) - Those interested in submitting comments in the Island Park Water 
Company case have until next Wednesday to do so. 
 
The Idaho Public Utilities Commission hosted a show-cause hearing and customer hearing in 
Island Park on March 29. A show-cause hearing is held to give a utility the opportunity to appear 
before the commission and respond to questions regarding how the utility is being operated. 
 
A customer hearing allows customers to submit testimony that becomes part of the formal record 
for a utility case. Eight people submitted testimony during the hearing, and the commission has 
received 19 written comments so far. 
 
The commission is accepting comments on the case until Wednesday, April 12. Comments are 
required to be filed through the commission’s website or by e-mail unless computer access is 
unavailable. To comment electronically, please visit puc.idaho.gov and click on the “Case 
Comment Form” link on the upper left side of the homepage. Please complete the form using 
case number ISL-W-23-01. Comments filed by e-mail should be sent to the commission 
secretary and the company at the e-mail addresses listed below. If computer access is not 
available, comments can be mailed to the commission and the company at these addresses: 
 
For the Commission: 
 
Commission Secretary  
Idaho Public Utilities Commission  
P.O. Box 83720  
Boise, ID 83720-0074  
secretary@puc.idaho.gov 
 
Street Address for Express Mail:  
 
11331 W. Chinden Blvd.  
Building 8, Suite 201-A  
Boise, Idaho 83714 
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For Island Park Water Company: 
 
Marvin M. Smith  
Hawley Troxell  
2010 Jennie Lee Drive  
Idaho Falls, ID 83404  
mmsmith@hawleytroxell.com 
 
The utility is located in Fremont County, where it provides water service to over 300 customers. 
 
For additional information on the case, please visit: puc.idaho.gov/case/Details/6978. 
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